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 Agreed Report from Board of Management Toonagh NS – March 19th 2024 

 

 

To: Patron, Parents and Staff.  

 

The Board of Management of the school is comprised of the following personnel: 

 

Chairperson                   Marie Slattery       

Secretary                          Gearóid Roughan       

Treasurer                                 Laura Cahir               

Teacher Nominee       Aoife Garrahy 

Parent Nominee            Mairéad Culliney 

Parent Nominee            Paul Dinan 

Community Nominee    Denise Whelan 

Community Nominee    Michael O’Loughin 

  

Items discussed: 

 

The Board of Management had a meeting on the 19th of March.   

 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and adopted. 

 

Financial report presented. 

 

Principal’s report presented. 

 

Child Protection Oversight Report presented. 

 

The following school policies were updated and ratified by the Board:  

 Organisational Policies 

- Data Protection. 

- Parental Complaints Procedure (revised in line with new procedures). 

- Grievance (Complaints) Procedure for staff. 
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Important maintenance work taking place includes the fitting out of our new sensory room and 

associated works. The Board is awaiting to hear from the Department about the winning tender for 

Schools Photovoltaic Programme in Toonagh N.S. 

 

The Board thanked the teachers for organising a very enjoyable Seachtain na Gaeilge and for 

involving the children in two excellent Ceilí Mór.  

 

The Board complimented the pupils and staff for the National Spring Cleanup initiative of the local 

community and Toonagh Road.  

 

The Board congratulated 2nd class on receiving the Sacrament of Reconciliation. The Board wishes 

the pupils well in their preparation for the Sacrament of Holy Communion and the Sacrament of 

Confirmation.  

 

The Board wished our Parents’ Association well with the Family Fun Bingo Fundraiser which will 

go towards the development of our new Sensory room. The Board thanked all the ticket sellers and 

those that sourced and gave us sponsorship. 

 

The Board commended the school children for the guard of honour after the funeral mass of our 

former principal Frank Custy. The Board expressed their sympathy to Frank’s family on his passing. 

Frank is remembered for the wonderful legacy of music and sport that he has left in Toonagh N.S.  

 

Members of the Board will attend training for Board of Management members on Monday 15th of 

April. This training is organised by St. Senan’s Education office.  

 

The next Board meeting will take place in Term 3.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


